E Outlook

Hyundai Waste Water in the News

From Jay Melder <Jay.Melder@Savannahga.Gov>
Date Thu 3/6/2025 8:22 PM

To  xCity_Council <xCity_Council@Savannahga.Gov>; Bates Lovett
<BLovett@Savannahga.Gov>; Mark Massey <MMassey@Savannahga.Gov>; Marty Johnston
<MJohnston01@Savannahga.Gov>; Ronald Feldner <Ronald.Feldner@Savannahga.Gov>

Cc  Daphanie Williams <DWilliams02@Savannahga.Gov>; Nick Zoller
<NZoller@Savannahga.Gov>; Joseph Shearouse <JShearouse01@Savannahga.Gov>

Mayor & Council—

| wanted to make you aware of an article that was just posted by the Current that
describes the City of Savannah’s actions to refuse wastewater (sewer) from the
Hyundai plant last fall due to high levels of certain elements found in the wastewater.
The ceasing of service was done in line with state regulations and we have remained
in conversation with Bryan County and Hyundai as they work to bring their
wastewater into compliance.

The City of Savannah will always follow our local, state and federal wastewater
regulations, as we did in this case, and which is described in the story is posted below.
If you have any questions, please follow up with @Ronald Feldner or myself.

https://thecurrentga.org/2025/03/06/hyundai-fails-to-meet-wastewater-standards/

Best regards,
Jay Melder
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